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2D FORCE STORAGE BATTALION 

Welcome Aboard 

Welcome to 2d Force Storage Battalion (2d FSB)! It is an honor and a privilege to welcome you to a command 

that stands at the heart of the Marine Corps' operational logistics. As a member of 2d FSB, you are joining an 

exceptional team committed to relentlessly pursuing excellence in everything we do. Our vital mission—

providing warehousing, care of supplies in storage, and limited field level maintenance of Marine Corps ground 

equipment—is critical to the Fleet Marine Force. Every action we take, every audit, issue, and inventory, is an 

opportunity to build credibility through effective processes and ensure we have the warfighter's back when it 

counts most. We take immense pride in our work and the profound impact we have.  

Here at 2d FSB, we expect a commitment to continuous growth and skill enhancement. This means embracing 

new challenges and pushing beyond your comfort zone to become more effective at your craft today than you 

were yesterday. Equally, we value balance, legacy, and purpose. We encourage you to maintain an effective 

work-life balance, understanding that your roles as a father, mother, son, or daughter have a lasting impact 

beyond your professional duties. You are joining a unit dedicated to making those daily choices that contribute   

to a legacy of excellence that will endure.  

Your successful transition is important to us. Should you need any assistance during the Permanent Change of 

Duty Station process, please do not hesitate to contact your sponsor or our Sponsorship Coordinator, Staff 

Sergeant Michael H. Vaughan, at michael.vaughan@usmc.mil or 229-639-8231. Additionally, our Command 

Uniformed Readiness Coordinator, Gunnery Sergeant Michael P. Comerford, can be reached at 

michael.comerford@usmc.mil and will be in touch to assist in any way possible. 

We look forward to working alongside you and are confident you will be a valued member of our team and    

the larger Marine Corps Logistics Command. 
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